
Accessibility 
 
At Eye Corps we strive to ensure that our website is accessible to individuals of all abilities. We 
are committed to making our website user-friendly and compliant with accessibility standards. 
We value diversity and believe that everyone should have equal access to the information and 
services we provide. 
 
 
Accessibility Features  
1.1 We have implemented various measures to enhance accessibility on our website, including: 
 

• Providing alternative text for images and non-text content to assist screen readers. 

• Using clear and consistent headings, fonts, and colors for easy readability. 

• Ensuring keyboard navigation functionality throughout the website. 

• Offering adjustable text sizes and color contrast options. 

• Complying with applicable accessibility standards, such as the Web Content Accessibility 
Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1 at Level AA. 

 
 
Ongoing Efforts  
2.1 We are continuously working to improve the accessibility of our website. This includes 
regular monitoring and testing of our website to identify and address any accessibility issues 
that may arise. 
 
 
Feedback and Assistance  
3.1 If you encounter any difficulties or have suggestions for improving the accessibility of our 
website, we encourage you to contact us. Your feedback is valuable to us as we strive to provide 
an inclusive and accessible experience for all users. 
 
 
Third-Party Content  
4.1 While we make every effort to ensure accessibility on our own website, we may occasionally 
feature third-party content or links to external websites. We cannot guarantee the accessibility 
of such third-party content, as it is beyond our control. However, we encourage feedback 
regarding any accessibility concerns related to third-party content. 
 
 
Contact Us  
5.1 If you have any questions, concerns, or feedback regarding the accessibility of our website, 
please contact us at info@eyecorps.org. We are committed to addressing accessibility issues 
promptly and providing assistance as needed. 
 


